Patch Allotment Report May 2024

Rentals

No change

Occupancy

There are currently four plots available.

The current waiting list is 20 with a Parishioner & a Parish support group at the top. Invites to view have been sent.

Railway sleepers

There is still a small surplus of funds ring fenced for another charitable support option.

Wet Ground

This is still an ongoing process; the weather recently has improved but the soaking received is taking time to fully dry out. Plot holders are appearing in greater numbers and work on the plots is beginning.

Plot inspections.

The seasonal regular monthly reviews are now taking place and being recorded accordingly. A few plot holders were written to for the usual weeds and lack of work done. This is an ongoing situation throughout the growing season.

Committee Chairman

With the approaching retirement of incumbent chair (Les) at the A.G.M. the post as yet remains without a definite candidate/nominee. This should be resolved at the meeting on the 12th of this month.

Patch Allotment Association.